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Hemet Police Seeking New Volunteers
Volunteer Academy Class Scheduled Soon

Application Deadline August 12, 2012

The Hemet Police Department will be hosting its 39th Basic Volunteer Academy scheduled to begin in 
September of this year.  The Volunteer Academy is a training program wherein volunteers attend 3 hour 
classroom instruction once a week over the course of six weeks. From there, volunteers are assigned to 
veteran volunteers for further training and can choose from several assignments catered to their 
availability and abilities.
 
Hemet Police Department currently has over 80 volunteers who can be seen assisting citizens at Hemet Po

mailto:nmiller@cityofhemet.org


Applications can also be found on-line at www.hemetpolice.org and then clicking �³�9�R�O�X�Q�W�H�H�U���3�U�R�J�U�D�P���´ 

http://www.cityofhemet.org/index.aspx?nid=97
http://www.cityofhemet.org/index.aspx?nid=284



